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oLDEN COUNTRY

November 22, 1976

Bill Nittler
603 W, 1st.
McCook, NE 69001

Dear Bill:

We appreciate hearing from you; and this letter is to
offlclally inform you, that the station you were listen-
ing to, November 15, 1976, between 1:58 and 2:15, was

in fact, KOLM Radio.

We have received few reports from the Nebraska area,
and yours was very welcome. I imagine part of our
problem of getting into that area, would be the KOMA
signal, which you confirm, was giving us problems.

Keep up the good D-X-ing.
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